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Things are winding down this year and we are excited to kick off 
our BNAS summer session. The session will focus on Blackfoot Language 
from 7:00am-12:00pm and curriculum development from 12:05-5:00 
(we will have a working lunch). In the mornings we will present the 
language with the ASLA teaching method while giving aid and support 
with the Big Bull writing system. 

We are currently working on an online dictionary. A link to the 
protype is included in the email. The dictionary will be finished by the 
end of summer and ready for next school year.


